Fitch H. Beach Municipal Airport

Memo

To: City Council

From: Bryan Myrkle, Community Development Director

Date: May 24, 2018

Re: Extension of Droscha contract

Jeremy Droscha is a local farmer who, for the past three years, takes the hay off our airport property.

He has been operating on a three-year contract awarded to him after being the high bidder for this hay in 2015.

Mr. Droscha has asked to extend the contract by 5 years. Because he was far and away the high bidder last time, at \$8,000 per year vs. \$3755, the Airport Advisory Board is recommending approval of this request.

I have included a copy of the contract for your reference, and a resolution authorizing its approval on your council agenda.

Please give me a call if you have any questions about this.